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To whom it may concern.

We are pleased that you have decided to visit Jožef Stefan Institute (JSI). Researchers at 
JSI carry out visits for free, at their regular work, therefore you are kindly asked to arrive to 
JSI meeting point at the appointed hour (or 5 minutes earlier). In case of arriving late please 
call:

• Tanja Zdolšek, +386 1 477 3243 or

• Kristina Žagar, +386 31 605 374.

Ahead  of  your  visit  please  also  send  us  a  mobile  phone  number  of  a  contact  person 
responsible for your group visit to JSI in order to avoid any unnecessary misunderstandings 
and delays.

Jožef Stefan Institute

For participants of School of experimental chemistry
Dear teachers and companions of children,

When visiting School of experimental chemistry, carried out by Mr. Tomaž Ogrin, we would 
like to inform you that ice cream produced at this School is enjoyed with pleasure by the JSI 
staff, knowing however that JSI is not registered for production of ice cream. Such institute 
made  ice  cream  JSI  is  enjoyed  on  your  own  risk  and  JSI  is  not  responsible  for  any 
inconvenience as a result of eating it.


